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Fairfield County Foundation Announces Davidson-Jaycees Community Service Scholarship Recipient
LANCASTER, Ohio --The Fairfield County Foundation is pleased to announce the recipients of the Davidson Jaycees Community Service Scholarship for the 2015-2016 academic year. Recipients are Eden Clendenen a graduate of Lancaster High School, Carl Hyme a graduate of Liberty High School, Benjamin Kerns and Noah Kerns, graduates of William V. Fisher Catholic High School.
Established in 2000, the goal of this scholarship is to provide funds to assist non-profit community service related organizations in meeting the needs of Fairfield County residents and/or to provide scholarships to students of any Fairfield County high school who have demonstrated an interest in community service through volunteerism.  Jaycees and relatives of current or former Jaycees will be given preference in determining recipients.

For further information regarding scholarships contact the Fairfield County Foundation, (740) 654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org.

About the Fairfield County Foundation:
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
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